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20/03/2024  11:29:182024/1039/P SUPPRT Annabel I am a leaseholder at Darwin Court and have been following this development closely since it was first 

mentioned, and am on the group consulting on the design for it. There are a few things that need, in my view, 

to be discussed further, but that only extends to details. In principle, I am VERY MUCH IN FAVOUR of this 

development, it will hugely benefit our entire community by investing serious amounts of money in a badly 

maintained and crumbling building.

21/03/2024  07:31:322024/1039/P OBJ Michael Baker I object to this application for the reasons:-

1. The 1970s block of Darwin Court would be unlikely to receive planning permission today, now that we take 

Conservation Areas more seriously. Therefore it goes against the principles of the Conservation Area to 

extend this building.

2. Increased development will add increased vehicular traffic to an already busy area.

3. An extra floor will add increased overlook to other residential properties on Gloucester Avenue.
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